For Immediate Release – October 20, 2020

For further information contact: David Gehrke, President, Castro Valley/Eden Area Chamber of Commerce, 510-828-7114


Castro Valley/Eden Area Chamber of Commerce

The President and Board of the Castro Valley/Eden Area Chamber of Commerce are grateful to Ashley Strasburg for her seven years of dedicated service to the Chamber, including four years as its Executive Director.  Acknowledging her contributions to the Chamber, President David Gehrke noted Ms. Strasburg’s efforts to address the needs of businesses during the COVID-19 pandemic and wished her well as she pursues other opportunities. 

The Castro Valley/Eden Area Chamber of Commerce is a long-standing fixture in the Eden Area serving the needs of local businesses for over 83 years. With over 400 members, the Chamber continues to advocate for its members and improve the quality of life for communities in the Eden Area, including San Lorenzo, Castro Valley, Ashland, and Cherryland.

Persons interested in learning more about the recruitment for the Executive Director position may contact Chamber President David Gehrke by phone, 510-828-7114, or by e-mail: David@kmccleaners.com
